
PARKING AT THE MALCOLM BALL FIELD

Parking on NW 105th street between the bridge and the ball field gate is prohibited. There 
are numerous No Parking signs on both sides of the road, please respect those signs.  

You may park along the sides of W. McKelvie Road (the east-west road that comes into the 
field) but please get to the side as much as possible so farm equipment and rescue vehicles 
can get through.

The BEST place to park is in the lot behind the right field fence. There is ample parking 
back there.  You may also park in the field to the south of the ball field. That is the home to 
our future ball fields and you may park there. BEWARE - it is a farm field so park there only if 
you’re comfortable driving in and out of a field.

You can also park along the south edge of the property along the fence as well as behind the 
concessions stand building.  Parking behind the bleachers and along the north edge of the 
main drive is discouraged as that is foul ball danger area and it creates a tremendous amount 
of congestion.  Backing up and getting out will be treacherous.

Thank you in advance for respecting our parking areas.
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